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August 23, 2018 

 

Aggregate Industries – WCR, Inc.  

Attn: Connie Davis 

1687 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300 

Golden, CO 80404 

 

 

RE:  Brighton Mine, M-1977-436 

 Notice of Material to be Imported for Backfill – Approval  

       

Dear Mrs. Davis: 

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received your letter regarding the 

importation and backfill of inert structural fill on August 21, 2018.  Per the approval of Technical 

Revision No. 5 (TR05) and the information provided in accordance with Rule 3.1.5(9), the Division 

approves the proposed activities.  

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 
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